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As we come to the end of a busy term, we want to take a 
moment to celebrate all the wonderful experiences we’ve shared. 
This month, we’ve enjoyed sports day, our summer fayre, and 

an exciting Reception trip to Brookvale park.  

We’ve also welcomed new families into our school community 
during transition day, while our year 6 pupils spent time at their 
secondary schools. Meanwhile, the rest of our children enjoyed 

spending time in their new classes with their new teacher.  

Thank you to our school community for making this such a 
special year. We wish you a restful, summer break and looking 

forward to seeing you all in September.  



We raised £523.27 from the summer fayre.  
Thank you for your support!  

We raised £543 from 
the summer fayre.  

Thank you for your 
support! 

















School Uniform 

Please ensure that your child has the correct uniform. 
Children should be wearing a navy blue school jumper 
or cardigan. Only black school shoes are to be worn in 

school, no trainers please.  

Please ensure that children are wearing stud earrings 
only, hooped earrings are not safe to be worn in 

school.  

We thank you for your continued support.  

  



PE Kit 

We are a Deykin family and want all children to feel 
part of this. We also want to ensure children are 

wearing appropriate clothing for PE.  

A plain white t-shirt 
  Black shorts/joggers 

A plain black zip up hooded top 
  Trainers/black pumps 

          
    No earrings are to be worn on PE or swimming days 

Children in Years 2 -6 will need to bring their P.E. kit into school 
on P.E days. Reception and Year 1 children can come to school in 

their P.E. Kit on their P.E. days.   
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As the school year comes to a close, we say a fond 
farewell to our Year 6 pupils, who are now ready to 
take their next exciting step into secondary school. 
You have made us incredibly proud with your hard 
work, resilience, and growth this year. We know you 
will continue to shine as you move on, and we 
wish you every success and happiness in this next 
chapter. Go forward with confidence – we believe in 
you! 

We also say a heartfelt goodbye to Mr Downes, who 
is leaving our school to pursue a new venture. Mr 
Downes has been a valued and dedicated member of 
our school community, and his kindness,  
professionalism, and commitment to our pupils have 
made a lasting impact. He will be greatly missed by 
staff, children, and families alike. We thank him 
sincerely for all he has given to our school and 
wish him the very best in his next adventure. 

We are also saying goodbye to Mrs Dowd, Miss 
Lescott and Miss Kalyal, we thank them for all their 
hard work and wish them all the best for the future.  



Wednesday 3rd September - Children return to 
school  

Wednesday 10th September - Year 4 swimming 
commences  

Friday 24th October - training day (school closed 
to pupils) 

Monday 1st December (school closed to pupils) 
Monday 5th January - training day (school closed 

to pupils) 
Friday 27th March (school closed to pupils) 

Friday 1st May - training day (school closed to 
pupils) 


